
FYI Bill Messages 
Rate Increase—Residential Listings 

North Carolina 
September Delivery 

 
 
North Carolina—Non-Published Numbers 
NON-PUBLISHED NUMBERS 
Beginning on or after October 25, 2009, the monthly rate for each Non-Published (Private) number is scheduled 
to increase from $3.75 to $4.15. A Non-Published number is a number that is not listed in the White Pages 
Directory or provided by a Directory Assistance operator on request. If you have questions regarding this 
change, please call your AT&T North Carolina representative at 1.888.757.6500.  Thank you for choosing AT&T. 

 


